\ \\ 4 4 7 webb place Winnipeg, manitoba R3B 2P2 (204)943-0381

March 11, 1975

Dear Sisters,

Wamen's Centre in Winnipeg i s in the process of compiling a central
listing of women's centres, places, transition houses, what - have - you
across the country, with information on the activities and resources of
each organization.

We would appreciate whatever information you could send us about your
centre - what services and resources you provide for women, correct address,
names of contact people in your group (if possible), publications, films
or tapes that you have done, newsletter, plus whatever else you can think
of thats pertinent. I £f there are any other waomen's centres in your area
that you know of, would you please send us their names and addresses so
that we can contact them aswellll.

I £ you have a newsletter, could we be put on your mailing list? As
our budget i s tight right down, we would appreciate it i f we, could exchange
newsletters, but i f that places a cost burden on you, please let us know
and we will subscribe to your newsletter. As we receive your replies, we
will put your centre»s name on our newsletter mailing list, too, so that
we can keep in touch with each other.

We would certainly appreciate your help in this area. Thank you in
advance.

Sincerely
y
N L A
/
Lesley Silver,
Co-ordinator,
Women's Centre.



